
News

Can you help??
Upcoming 
Events:

Wednesday 
22nd February

Thursday
2nd March

Friday 
3rd March

Friday 
24th March

Thursday 
30th March

World Book Day 
costume sale

Happy New Year!
Hello and happy new year! We hope you all enjoyed a fun and restful Christmas
break. Since our amazing Christmas Fair on the 2nd December, it's been a quiet
couple of months with events, but behind the scenes we have continued to work
with the school to find out how we can support their needs best. I'm pleased to
say we have committed to spending £3000 on resources including seeds and
equipment for forest school, mood wrist bands, outdoor beanbags, butterfly
gardens, maths dictionaries, english dictionaries, phonics pebbles, playdoh and
much, much more.  In addition we have pledged £500 for books as well as funds
for a new projector and PA system and are also committed to longer term
spending going forward. At the end of last term we also surprised the children
with class presents from Father Christmas which went down a treat! A total of
£750 was spent on these presents which were an assortment of wet play items
for each class requested by the teachers such as games, books, toys and puzzles
to make rainy playtimes more fun for all.

We will be holding our next committee
meeting at 8pm on Wednesday 22nd
February. It will be an online meeting
and we would love to welcome any new
attendees! The link for the meeting will
be published on Facebook nearer to the
time and also sent out to year
WhatsApp groups and by email. We
hope to see you there!
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World Book Day 

Donuts & cookie
sale

Book look & 
pre-loved 

uniform sale

Easter hunt
& cake sale



Equipment and resources
Replacement gazebo

Class contributions to subsidise 
      school trips for parents

What would you like to see
your money spent on?
We always welcome feedback from parents and children, so if you
have any suggestions on what you think the school need and ways in
which Friends of Langshott can help and support this, please do let
us know by sending an email to friendsoflangshott@gmail.com.

New projector

Books

New PA system

We will continue to fundraise £5000 for:

Replacement laptops

What we have funded so far this year:

Sports and playground
equipment

Wet play items


